## Police Scotland ward update noted.

- **5** There was heard a report by Sergeant Christopher Daly, Police Scotland, advising the Partnership
- (1) that Police Scotland continued to attend meetings on a monthly basis with Housing Associations and other partners to share intelligence and address local issues;
- (2) of the work by officers to combat drugs within the ward;
- (3) that body cameras for officers would be rolled out across Scotland, starting in Fife;
- (4) of the foot patrols in Bellahouston Park and that all issues should be reported to Police Scotland; and
- (5) of the ongoing issues with regard to Car Free Zone areas, in particular at Our Lady of the Rosary Primary School, which would still be attended by officers on a regular basis.

After consideration, the Partnership noted the report and thanked Sergeant Daly for the update and thanked Police Scotland for the work carried out within the ward and wished Sergeant Daly well in his new post.